
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notification to Impose Differential Rates 2023/24 
 
 
In accordance with section 6.36 of the Local Government Act, the Shire of Boddington intends 
imposing the following differential rates and minimum payments as a part of the 2023/24 
Budget. 
 

Rating Category Rate in the Dollar Minimum Rate 

GRV 0.116774 $945 

UV Rural 0.005205 $945 

UV Mining 0.031027 $945 

UV Commercial 0.021617 $945 

UV Rural Residential 0.009397 $945 

 
The figures shown may change as part of Council’s deliberations after consideration of any 
submissions received.  
 
A statement of the objects and reasons for the proposed differential rates is available at 
https://www.boddington.wa.gov.au/communityconsultation.  
 
Submissions from electors and ratepayers on the Shire's proposal, close Wednesday 19 July 
2023. Submissions can be made in writing to shire@boddington.wa.gov.au.   
 
 
Julie Burton 
Chief Executive Officer 
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